
  

From: Robert Eaton LeFevre  
Date: Mon, Apr 4, 2011 at 9:49 AM 
Subject: Stanislaus county and modesto 
To: redistrict commission <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov> 

commissioners 

Boundaries in Modesto and Stanislaus county make no sense. one silly example is the 
line separating the 18th from the 19th congressional districts. The line goes down the 
middle of Rose Ave. in Modesto. Talking issues with the neighbor across the street-but 
they are in a different district. 

Since politicians always vote along party lines and care very little about issues and their 
constituents your work is very important. I hope boundaries that represent areas of 
common sense will help neighborhoods be represented more fairly 

Please devise boundaries with some common purpose. I would suggest a mission 
statement that starts with County lines, natural borders like rivers, not splitting up 
towns or cities unless above a certain population size, and then use a large divided high 
way rather than a residential street such as is the case in Modesto on Rose Ave. 

thanks to all members for taking on this challenges 
Bob and Mary LeFevre 
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